Snee Farm Community Foundation 2015 Annual Meeting & Election

Candidate Bios

Dorothy Clinton

Recorded Owner for 5 years

I made Snee Farm my permanent home in 2010, but had visited for many years while my parents lived here. During my visits, and now as my home, I came to believe Snee Farm to be a very special place. It has a genuine neighborhood feel, a location that cannot be matched, and a quiet elegance not found in many locations. I spent my career in Massachusetts as a high school English teacher for over thirty years, and chaired my department for over twenty. Since coming to Mount Pleasant, I have served on this Board of Directors since 2012 both as Board Secretary and on the Architectural Control Committee. I enjoy using my skills in communication and organization to serve this community. I am an active member at Christ our King church and volunteer at ECCO.

Steve Hurst Recorded Owner for 2 years

I owned and operated an independent retail furniture store for 22 years with daily experience interacting with vendors, customers, staff, etc. Now retired, I have the flexibility to devote to serving as a Board Director. As a recent home purchaser in Snee Farm, my choice demonstrates my appreciation of and respect for the community.

Dottie Teetor Recorded Owner for 10 years

In 2004 I purchased my home in Snee Farm. In 2005 I was appointed to the Board to complete a prior Director's term. Over the past ten years I have served as a Director or assisted the Board in various roles including Board Secretary, Architectural Control, and Landscape as its Chair for seven years. Before moving to Mount Pleasant, I served as Landscape Chair on other community boards in Florida, Alabama and Louisiana. Being a participating resident of a community is very important to me. I enjoy being involved in our community.